
 
 

 
 

  OUR NATURE PARK NEEDS YOUR HELP  
 

 

Why not think about joining the 

NATURE PARK MANAGEMENT GROUP? 
 

 

DID YOU KNOW ... Our village has a nature park run by the village for the 
village? If you have been there we do hope you liked it. 

 

The nature park is managed by a small group of like-minded volunteers 
who need your help. You don’t need any special skills, just a bit of drive 
and energy. Your ideas and enthusiasm and a little of your time is all that 
is needed. 

We particularly need help in planning and running events to promote 
awareness of the park. You could be preparing and managing our 
communication and marketing strategy using social media, newsletters, 
our website and any other medium you can think of. 

Or why not assist with the conservation of the meadow and ancient 
woodland within the park itself? There is a lot to do and wild plants and 
flowers, bugs, birds and even a few animals beckon. 

Why not check out our website at: http://naturepark.littlechalfont.org.uk 
and, if you like what you see, contact in the first instance Felicity Copp, 
Little Chalfont Parish Clerk on 01494 766655 or email: 
clerk@littlechalfont-pc.gov.uk. 

(The management group is responsible to the parish council for guiding 
the operation and maintenance of the park.) 
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